
 
 

 
Dear Customers 

 

We are working hard to provide our normal service whilst at the same time meeting a greatly 

increased demand for home deliveries and orders for collection.  

 

In order to continue helping to meet the essential needs of the community we are temporarily 

changing our opening hours: 

 

Monday  CLOSED 

Tuesday  7:30 – 2pm 

Wednesday  7:30-2pm 

Thursday  CLOSED 

Friday  7:30 – 2pm 

Saturday  7:30 – 2pm 

Sunday  CLOSED 

 

On the days that we are closed we will still be working in the shop, preparing customer 

orders, processing incoming stock and undertaking maintenance. We may also be doing 

some planning for the future when we finally emerge from the emergency! 

 

Please help us by: 

 

1. Visiting the shop only when you need to. 

2. PLANNING - Think about your menu for the week ahead. Create a shopping list, 

remember to bring it with you. This will avoid multiple trips out, and allow us to serve 

you more quickly. 

3. Limiting  social interaction in and around the shop. We love talking to our customers 

but in line with medical advice in the current crisis we will need to keep this to a 

minimum. 

4. USE OUR DELIVERY SERVICE – we will make deliveries free of charge within 

Boroughbridge and to the surrounding villages, with no minimum order requirement. 

This is also the easiest way for us to make use the many kind offers of help we have 

received. Orders are best placed by email to info@thinkfink.co.uk 

 
If you have any suggestions for how we can improve our service please let us know. 

 

We wish you all the very best. Please take care, follow advice and stay safe. 

 

Hugh and Sharon 

mailto:info@thinkfink.co.uk

